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UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

 
 
 
 
Friday 21st June 
Multicultural Day 
Reports sent home 
 
Mon  24th,  
Tues  25th  
Wed  26th  
Thurs  27th June 
Student Progress 
Discussions 
 
Friday 28th June 
Last day of Term 2 
 
Monday 15th July  
Term 3 commences 

 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the 
members of our community who have made purchases 
at Good Guys in Cranbourne over the past 12 months. 
 
As a result of this loyalty, Good Guys have donated 
$4624 to our school for purchases that contribute to 
the well being of our community. 
 
Whist some of the purchases will go towards upgrades 
of white goods in the staff room, the breakfast club will 
get a fridge and freezer upgrade and the canteen will 
get a freezer upgrade.  
 
These are costs that would have ordinarily been taken 
from our regular operational budget so we would like 
to say a huge thank you to Cranbourne Good Guys for 
their generosity and support of our school. 
 
 
 
Cheryl Van Deursen – Principal 
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1st      Bakewell 

Equal 2nd            
       Cameron &              
         Childers 
3rd            Russell  
 
 
 

Quote: 

 

‘Together we make a community’ 
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SCHOOL NEWS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
           
 
 
 

 
 

CURRICULUM NEWS  
 

Assessment & Reporting 
Assessment of our students is an ongoing process. As educators we are continuously assessing student 
achievements and setting future learning goals for students to work towards. This information is 
presented to parents in a formal written report. Parents receive two such reports each year. Teachers 
have been very busy over the last few weeks finalising written reports for each student. As our teachers 
work closely within the learning communities, the written reports are a joint effort, with comments and 
assessments from all teachers that teach your child.  
With the transition from VELS to AusVELS, you may notice a few slight changes.   Each student will have 
a ‘graph’ that shows the level that they are currently working at, for each area of curriculum. The report 
also includes detailed comments related to what the child has achieved, future learning goals, and what 
the school and home can do to help the child achieve these goals. Specialist teachers also complete a 
comment on each child’s performance in their specific specialist area. The format of the report has 
remained the same; however some of the subject areas have changed slightly. 
Please make sure you have read your child’s report before attending your Student Progress Discussion 
next week. These discussions are an opportunity for you to discuss your child’s achievements so far and 
the future learning goals for them. If you have any questions regarding the report, you can ask your 
child’s Home Group teacher at the discussion!   If you are unable to attend your allotted discussion time, 
please notify the school as soon as possible, so we can let teachers know. 
We look forward to seeing you next week. 

Di Fernand - Assistant Principal  

Student 
Birthdays 

 
 
Happy Birthday 
to the students 
who celebrate 
their birthdays 
this week 
 
Xander P. 
 
Lauren H. 
 
Ethan A.S. 
 
Jaimee T. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
Congratulations on all your wonderful efforts 

this week! 

Grade Student For being 

Prep PAM Kakoda T. Persistent 

Junior BA Tyler B. Persistent 

Junior HM Leon L. Respectful 

Junior MC Jay W. Respectful 

Middle LB  Jordan H  Respectful 

Middle MD Tori R. Creative 

Middle SG Brianna B. Conscientious 

Senior IW Hayden I. Conscientious 

Senior MR Hector B. Supportive 

Senior RP Sheayne M. Co-operative 

P.E. Jett C.              SMR Persistent 

Art Jack T.            MMD Creative 

Personal  
Dev Kanish B.       JHM 

 
Supportive 

Assistant 
Principal 

Belinda H.      SRP Responsible  

Principal Jaymee E.      SRP Supportive 

 

 
WEB SITE  
We are currently upgrading and 
adding information onto our 
web site. We have included 
some awesome new photos 
and one learning community 
has included a fun page 
showing what they have been 
up to. So if you would like to 
have a look and see if your 
photo is featured go to 

www.cranbourne-
ps.vic.edu.au 

Medication:  

If your child needs to take 
medication at school. We are 
only able to administer 
medication if we have a signed 
form and the medication is in 
the original packaging. 
Prescription medication must 
have the chemist label and your 
child’s name. Please see the 
office for a form. 
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STUDENT NEWS 

                                                                                                                                       
Physical Education at Cranbourne Primary School 

 

                    
     

 
 

                              
 

Physical Education lessons focus on developing students’ fitness, games and social skills. P.E. also includes 
interschool sport for students in Grades 3-6. They have the opportunity to participate in District events including 
Athletics, Cross Country and Lightning Premiership.   
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Schoolkids Bonus 
 
 

If school expenses are weighing you down, the Schoolkids Bonus can help lighten the 
load. It replaces the old Education Tax Refund and it is simple: there’s no need to collect 
receipts and you don’t claim it through your tax. If you’re eligible it will be paid straight 
into your bank account twice each year so you have the money when you need it most. 
Each year you will receive up to: 

 $410 a year for each primary student ($205 paid in January and $205 paid in July) 
 $820 a year for each secondary student ($410 paid in January and $410 paid in July). 

You could receive the Schoolkids Bonus if you have a child in primary or secondary school and 
receive Family Tax Benefit Part A or you area primary or secondary student receiving an 
income support payment. 
 
If you think you are eligible and you haven’t already updated your child’s education 
details with Centrelink, then visit Online Services by 29 June 2013 to ensure you receive 
the correct amount and are paid on time. 
 
If you’re eligible, the Schoolkids Bonus will be paid automatically into your bank account. You 
don’t claim it through your tax. 
See if you’re eligible at www.australia.gov.au/schoolkidsbonus 

 or like us on Facebook at www.facebook.com.au/familiesinaustralia 

Multicultural Day is on this Friday  
Dress up to represent a culture from around the world. 

Some ideas include 
Indonesia( floral designs or a Sarong) 

Japan (Kimono) 
India ( Sari) 

Mexico(Poncho or Sombrero) 
Scotland (Kilt) 

WE will be participating in rotational activites. 
(Dress up does not include footy clothes or free dress. Clothing must 

be sun smart and includes closed in shoes.) 
 
 

 School Uniform 
Beleza is currently offering 20% off the price of their current stock of bomber jackets.   


